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Welcome Dr. Shetzer 

Military Career Day

WELCOME BACK!

We would like to give a warm
welcome to our new principal Dr.
Shetzer! We are excited to work
with him and end the rest of the

school year successfully!  

January 11th, 2024: Some of our JROTC cadets
visited the Delmar Field house for Military Career

Day. They where able to walk around and see
different college booths and even hear from their
guest speakers. They learned about the different
scholarships their JROTC programs offer to make

the process of finding their ideal college/university
easier.

January 10th, 2024: The  color guard
primary team visited the Butler field house
and got to meet various different military

color guards. They where able to talk to the
color guard from each branch and learn
more about their position in the military. 

Butler field house



SERVICE LEARNING PROJECT

WED 30TH - THUR 31ST
Cadet Service Learning project is an opportunity
for cadets to give back to their community while

learning and earning different skills in the
process.  Cadets are given the task to come up
with a project that is organized, efficient, and

successful. By doing this cadets get to grow their
leadership skills and social skills. The squad with
the best project gets to represent their platoon
and go against other platoons to determine how

the battalion will be giving back to our
community this year.

Our first uniform inspection of the semester will be on
Wednesday Jan. 31st for A day and Thursday Feb. 1st
for B day. Please make sure to have your uniform in
order and if you are missing anything message your

platoon’s S4 assistant. If you have questions about how
to organize your uniform feel free to ask your squad

leader, platoon leader, or platoon sergeant.

All of our JROTC teams have been practicing hard
every day after school to prepare for our up coming
competition.  We are also excited for our flag folding
team which will be competing for the first time this

year at Stafford.

 Uniform Inspection

Team Practices



UP COMING EVENTS

Vertical raise

We are so excited to announce our annual
JROTC military ball! This is a evening

where we like to thank our staff for all
their hard work and dedication through
out to year.  It is also the time where we

honor our seniors for everything they
have done for the battalion. The ball will
take place April 5th 2024 you don’t want

to miss it!

Our second fund raiser of the year will be
starting in February, stay in tune for more

updates.

The competition will be happening on
February 10th at Stafford high school. The

Drill, Color Guard, and Flag folding team
will be competing. Don’t forget to wish

them good luck!

Stafford competition

MILITARY BALL 


